Information for NCS Race #1
March 16 and 17, 2007

Weather is forecasted to be mid 80’s and sunny.

The track is smooth and will provide a lot of “bite”. We are not sure of the size as the set
up will not be complete until late Wednesday. The “hot pit” will be completed by the
concrete contractor on Wednesday as well. You will like the hot pit layout.

The address is 12685 Holly Street, Riverside 92509 and the best way to get directions is
one of the online programs.

There will be a $10 park entry fee that will be good for the entire event. You will receive
a windshield sticker that will give you in and out access. Plenty of convenient “no
hookup” motor home parking is available for the same park fee.

Entry fees are posted on the QSAC website as well as the track fuel fee. As mandated by
QSAC we will be using VP C16 and Amsoil Saber Professional oil.

Trophies will be provided for 1%, 2", 3" place in each class. There will also be “Best of
Show” trophy for Sprint Car and closed wheel cars/trucks.

Track will open at 7AM Thursday for open practice. The same for Friday and Saturday
and we will follow the schedule posted on the QSAC website.

We have limited PA capabilities but the announcer will be broadcasted on FM radio
(frequency to be provided at the track) so please bring a FM radio and you will not miss
any announcements.

Although there is a lot taking place at the last minute 1 am sure we are all so glad we have
an excellent new asphalt surface to race on.

Any questions please call me at 909-987-7745. Outside of California call 800-266-7745.
See you at the track.

Larry



